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CABINET MEETING 
Last week, groups of children from schools across our trust came 
together at Hazel Grove Primary School to begin work on 
our School Development Plan. They shared brilliant ideas about 
how we can make our school more inclusive and how we can 
support the wellbeing of 
all pupils. 

The children worked 
wonderfully as a team, 
s h o w i n g g r e a t 
thoughtfulness and care 
as they discussed ways 
to make our schools the best they can be. They also explored how 
our school’s character traits can be part of our everyday routines 
and help everyone feel a strong sense of belonging. 

It’s so important that our children have a voice in shaping our 
school, and they truly were a credit to us. We’re incredibly proud 
of how they represented our school—well done to all involved!

CRAZY HAIR DAY / FOOD BANK 
COLLECTION  

As previously advertised, next Friday 
(18th July) will be a crazy hair and dress 
down day. 

Although this had been a PTA event, we 
have agreed that rather than fundraising, 
we would like to use this as the last 
opportunity of the year to do a collection 
for this years school charity, the 
Chelwood Food Bank. On the day, if you 
are able to spare any items (some 
suggestions can be found here), please 
send them in with your child. 

If you would benefit from utilising the 
food bank over the summer holidays, 
p l e a s e c o n t a c t M r s I l l i d g e : 
Lauren.illidge@cheadlehulmeprimary.
o r g . u k w h o c a n r e f e r y o u 
confidentially for support. 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/MTIZ988KW69A?ref_=wl_share&hsCtaTracking=2e1010d4-79e4-440f-a69d-576afa84fff1%7C52f74a28-52d7-47df-98ab-9a9130e9f095
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/MTIZ988KW69A?ref_=wl_share&hsCtaTracking=2e1010d4-79e4-440f-a69d-576afa84fff1%7C52f74a28-52d7-47df-98ab-9a9130e9f095
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UNIFORM UPDATE 
Just a reminder that both Express Uniform and Monkhouse 
currently have discounts on old uniform stock (limited sizes 
available) - both online shops are linked above. Express are 
also now stocking new versions of all items including hats, 
bags and coats.

MUSIC TUITION 
We’re excited to be offering high-quality instrumental or 
vocal lessons during the school day, delivered by specialist 
teachers from Stockport Music Service. These are additional 
paid lessons which develop musical ability and build 
confidence, creativity, and a lifelong love of music. 

To find out more about this, including cost and how the 
sessions are tailored to interest and experience, please click 
on this link. 

We hope your child is enjoying their musical journey, and 
we’re excited for Stockport Music Service to continue 
supporting and inspiring their progress at Cheadle Hulme 
Primary School.

DATES FOR THE DIARY  
For a full list of dates for the 2024-25 
academic year, please see our Annual Planner 
which can be accessed by clicking on this 
link. 

22nd July - Open Afternoon (Altius/Citius) 

23rd July - Open Afternoon (Fortius/Magnus) 

25th July - Last day of term  

1st September - INSET Day 

2nd September - First day of term  

DIGITAL WELLBEING RESOURCES  
Thank you to everyone who joined us last 
week for our Digital Wellbeing session.  

During the session, we shared a little about 
how we approach certain issues in school 
and shared a large number of resources to 
support families in establishing healthy 
habits for the use of technology in the 
home. 

The slides from the session, which include 
lots of links to useful websites can be 
accessed here. There are also loads of useful 
resources and links on the Online Safety 
page of the school website here.

SEND RESOURCES - NEURODIVERSE BOOKSHELF  
We often talk about the need for children to ‘see themselves’ in the books that they are reading and yet for 
some children this can sadly be a rarity. Fortunately there are some fabulous books representing various 
forms of neurodiversity, some of which can be found below on a special Bookshelf created by our Reading 
Lead, Mrs Maddison. Books such as these can be crucial in helping some children understand themselves but 
also to help them understand and appreciate the needs and differences of others.

PRE LOVED UNIFORM  
On Thursday 24th July we will be leaving out current 
stocks of pre loved uniform should any families like to 
benefit from this. These will be opposite the pre school 
entrance down the side of the school building after school. 

If you have any pre loved uniform to donate please send 
these in with your child next week. 

https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/9/Digital-Wellbeing-Parent-Drop-In.pdf
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/9/Digital-Wellbeing-Parent-Drop-In.pdf
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/online-safety/
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/online-safety/
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/online-safety/
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/9/CHPS-Annual-School-Planner-2024-25-0125_v3.pdf
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/9/CHPS-Annual-School-Planner-2024-25-0125_v3.pdf
https://ukstockport.speedadmin.dk/registration#/
https://ukstockport.speedadmin.dk/registration#/
https://expressuniform.co.uk/collections/school-uniform-cheadle-hulme-primary-school-year-4
https://www.monkhouse.com/school/cheadle-hulme-primary-school-urn-145870

	Weekly Newsletter
	Cabinet meeting
	Crazy hair day / food bank collection
	Send resources - neurodiverse bookshelf
	Pre loved uniform
	Digital wellbeing resources
	Uniform update
	Music tuition


